
STUDENT BULLETIN 
June 11, 1961).

Commenc enent exercises will be conducted this Friday 
evening at 7*30* All students are expected to attend. 
Instructions have been given concerning the seating 
of students. Please arrive in time so that the pro­
cessional can begin promptly at 7:30. Rev. Thomas 
F. Zimmerman, General Superintendent of the Assemblies of God, is the speaker.

Please return school tennis rackets to the gymnasium.

Students who wish their grades for the spring quarter 
moiled to them should stop by the reception desk in 
the .Administration Building and place their address 
on an envelope provided. Leave the envelope at the 
desk. No stamp is needed. Grades will be mailed about July 1 .

Before leaving the campus at the conclusion of the summer each student should:
1. Hake room reservation for the fall quarter
2 . Leave a forwarding address for receiving mail
3* Check out with the respective dormitory 

supervisor

Registration for fall quarter begins September 28


